AMHERST ISLAND WOMEN'’S INSTITUTE BRANCH

INVITES YOU TO A PRESENTATION BY

ROBERT BURTCH

FROM
THE CANADIAN PEONY SOCIETY

THE IMPERIAL FLOWER - THE PEONY

This promises to be an interesting presentation for Island gardeners. Robert will
be talking about the history of the peony, as well as showing slides of some of
the wonderful garden photos he has taken, and he will be giving us more
. information about the Canadian Peony Society.

PLEASE JOIN US ON

WEDNESDAY 21st JUNE, 7:00 PM

2006

ST. PAUL’S CHURCH HAILL
Refreshments will be served





